DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CALIFORNIA

March 5, 1938

Sr. Roberto Andrade, Quayaquil, Ecuado.

My noble and distinguished friend,-

I am happy indeed to acknowledge your kind letter of February 8, and I trust your health is continuing to be all you would have it.

It is a matter of regret to me that your manuscript LA MUJER Y LA GUERRA has not yet found a publisher but I hope that shortly it will see the light of day.

In your letter you ask if there is a possibility of selling any examples of MISTORIA in the United States. I shall be able better to reply to this question as soon as the copy which our library has ordered from Messrs. Reed and Reed has arived. As you are aware I am very anxiousy that this important and magisterial work receive as wide publicitity in the United States as possible and I shall be glad to write to my friends about it as soon as I have had an opportunity to examine a copy.

With all good wishes and warmest personal regards, I remain, my dear Sr. Andrade,

Sincerely and cordially yours,

P: A. Martin